
Martha Leggat
NORTH YARMOUTH
LD 2007

Dear Sen. Carney, Rep. Moonen and members of the Judiciary Committee, 
My name is Martha Leggat and I live in North Yarmouth. I am writing in support of 
LD 2007. I supported self-determination last year as did the majority of the 
legislature, and unfortunately the legislation was vetoed. Let's get the job done this 
year, for the betterment of the Wabanaki, our communities and our state. Thank you 
for your consideration of this very important bill - let's make it happen in 2024!
Sincerely,
Martha Leggat


